
 

 

Olde Milford Estates: TC Update 
 

The West Milford Municipal Utilities Authority sent the residents of the Olde 

Milford Water System a notice in August 2011 in regards to a report that 

showed water samples taken were total Coliform positive.  

To reassure any residents that may have received this letter, this was not 

an emergency. A boil water notice was not issued by the NJDEP. If it had 

been an emergency you would have been notified immediately.  

This issue has since been corrected and testing samples that have been 

taken all currently meet drinking water standards.  

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact the West 

Milford Municipal Utilities Authority at 973-506-7330 M-F 9am – 4pm. 


